
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please support the National Popular Vote bill.  The current "winner take all" system does not serve all 
the citizens and deprives many people of having their vote count.  We need a new system that is not 
based in repression and slavery, and will give _everyone_ the chance to have their vote count in the 
presidential election.  Thank you. 
 
--  
Have a great day, 
 
Elaine Rybski 
------------------------------------------------- 
Elaine B. Rybski, Ballroom Dance Instructor 
522 Gettysburg St., Pittsburgh, PA 15206 
http://sites.google.com/site/elainerybski/ 
elaine@rybski.net 
412.441.5521 
 
I am now a Notary Public, PA Commission #1332803. 
Disclaimer: I am not an attorney licensed to practice 
law in this Commonwealth.  I am not allowed to draft 
legal records, give advice on legal matters (including 
immigration), or charge a fee for those activities. 
 
I am also an ordained Minister with the 
non-denominational Universal Life Church. 
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